
 DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CARE SERVICES  
NOTICE OF GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST 

RELEASE DATE: MAY 28, 2021  
 

 
PROPOSED STATE PLAN AMENDMENT TO EXTEND THE SUPPLEMENTAL 
REIMBURSEMENT FOR QUALIFIED NON-DESIGNATED PUBLIC HOSPITALS 

PROGRAM TO JUNE 30, 2022 
 
This is an Addendum to the Public Notice listed above, published March 17, 
2021.  
 
May it be known that the following change has been made to the original public 
notice: 
 

o The total pool remains $3,800,000 in State General Funds and Federal 
Funds for State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2021-2022. This is neither an increase 
nor decrease in the annual aggregate expenditure compared to the prior 
SFY.  

 
The effective date of the proposed SPA remains July 1, 2021.  
 
No other terms or conditions listed in the original public notice have changed.   

 




